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MSU Faculty and Staff: 

 

As we end August and the first few weeks of class, the following are updates for your 

information: 

 

Dates of Note: 

 

• September 4 – MSU Closed for Labor Day – No Classes (Have a safe weekend!) 

• September 15 – McBrayer Presidential Lectureship – 1 pm - ADUC Ballrooms 

Speaker: NASA Administrator Bill Nelson 

• September 15-16 – Family Weekend 

• September 26 – Campus Livestream for Employees 

• September 30 – MSU Open House 

 

Employee Livestream September 26, 2023: 

 

To keep our employees up to date, we will host a Campus Livestream on Tuesday, September 26 

at 3:30 pm. Topics include calendar year 2024 health care plans, health care open enrollment 

information, optional retirement plan updates, fall enrollment/housing updates, and more. 

 

Link to the Game Dates for Fall Sports:  https://msueagles.com/ 

 

Summary of the Most Recent Board of Regents Meeting: 

 

• Approved revisions to the Student Code of Conduct 

• Approved the OVC governing board certification 

• Approved athletic director and coaching contracts 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmsueagles.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cd.ullrich%40moreheadstate.edu%7Ce37f319338864a0c834408dba7ea0b6e%7C6135a844853b4b8c9020ae7f7ccf6c22%7C0%7C0%7C638288395968448709%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=43Con0c%2B1MA8bPGuyfVMcVYh9moc7PATED1%2B%2BWULvKI%3D&reserved=0


• Approved an operating budget amendment for the cyber security recovery 

• Heard reports on 2023-2024 initiatives, 2024 employee health care, service contracts and 

real property leases 

• Approved renovations of Nunn Residence Hall (all floors), Ginger Hall (a floor), minor 

work to Laughlin Health Building, and construction of a water mitigation area 

• Approved razing Wetherby Gymnasium  

• Presentation on a feasibility study for a new residential hall with a report at the next 

meeting 

• Closed session for legal and security purposes 

 

Wetherby Gymnasium: 

 

Wetherby has served the campus well over the decades, but after years of use and storm damage 

to the roof we have begun the process of removing the building and using the area for student 

parking. Sometime later this fall the razing and removal process will begin, and in the 

spring/summer the paving process will begin. Our goal has been to create more main campus 

parking to get as many students as possible off the Hwy 60 overflow lots. 

Many thanks to everyone! 

 

Jay Morgan  

President 

 
 

  

     

  

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.moreheadstate.edu%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cd.ullrich%40moreheadstate.edu%7Ce37f319338864a0c834408dba7ea0b6e%7C6135a844853b4b8c9020ae7f7ccf6c22%7C0%7C0%7C638288395968448709%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WKZ6FBHQNmZfVcJiAeANfvmXs%2FdNtOH86f0pUmcMlCY%3D&reserved=0

